
                       VIVEKANANDA MAHAVIDYALAYA,BURDWAN 

 

                         NOTICE         DATE :- 20.08.15 

 

It is hereby notified that the counselling of the Ladies Hostel will be held on 01.09.2015 

at 12 Noon in the Principal ‘s Chamber to discuss about hostel admission. All admitted 

students of 1st year in the session 2015- 2016 who have submitted the filled in hostel 

forms are directed to be present in the Principal’s Chamber on 01.09.2015 at 12 noon 

for the above counselling. 

Principal 

Vivekananda Mahavidyalaya, Burdwan 

 


